APPENDIX 5

From: Debbie Moore

To: Licensing Com

Subject: Ref .. 223965 papa John"s pizza
Date: 17 January 2025 12:52:06

| would like to offer my support for the extended opening hours of this application.

| think although | maybe order twice per year if that. Having this hours extension would
support many people who work nights and unsociable hours who maybe would like
something hot to eat or feel like treating themselves.

Also many people who come out of clubs cannot find hot food.

Having worked for BCP mental health units years ago | know the residents would adore
this service and use it a lot.

It also would create extra jobs.

The location is road safe and well lit, on a main road and would be a useful help and
service to many who work and holiday in our city.

COVID restrictions really harmed our business opening hours | along with many are still

waiting for Tesco, and Asda to return to 24 hour opening as this is much needed by
disabled and vulnerable people like myself . Come on BCP support your people

Thank you

Deborah Moore
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